
R.E.P.A.C September Newsletter 

Who we are/What we do 

Rosser Elementary Parent Advisory Council (REPAC), is a group of 

volunteer parents who help organize fundraisers to support school activities 

and resources, and help provide support for our children, staff, and families 

as needed. We meet approximately six times a year and welcome anyone 

who wishes to join! Come and join us at our next meeting on Thursday 

October 20th at 6:30pm! All are welcome and child care is provided! If you 

would like to be added to our email list to receive notifications please text 

Fallon Campbell at (204) 461-1626 with your name and email address. 

 

Playground Expansion: We need your help!!  

Last year a huge portion of our fundraising efforts and grant applications 

went towards purchasing new playground equipment to expand our current 

playground. We have been able to purchase more swings as well as a rope 

climber for our students! Installation of these items is going to take place 

soon and we are in need of 8-10 volunteers to help us with that (laying 

landscape fabric, shoveling pea gravel etc.). The tentative date for this 

installation is Saturday October 15th. If you are able to lend a helping hand 

please contact Derek Boonstra as soon as possible! Thank you! 

(204) 226-4795, derekboonstra@gmail.com 

 

Fundraising 

Our next fundraiser is happening soon and it will be for Mom’s Pantry! 

Please keep your eye out for more details on ordering and due dates 

coming soon! Profits made from this fundraiser will go towards supporting 

the schools Toast Top up program, resources for the school and 

classrooms, as well as any unexpected school costs that may arise 

throughout the year.  
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